
 

  

 

Temporary pedestrian walkway closure: Glen Shields Park  
Effective Wednesday, Aug. 16, 2023 

Due to pedestrian walkway concrete repair work at Glen Shields Park, a section of the walkway 

will be closed starting today, Wednesday, Aug.16 to Friday, Aug. 25. The entrance off of Quaker 

Ridge will also be closed during this time.  

Alternate entrances off of Glen Shields Ave. and Cherry Hills Road can be used to access the 

park. The safety and well-being of citizens remain a top priority for the City of Vaughan.   

We apologize for any inconvenience. 

 

For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call 

the dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 


